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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 212 clarifies that no alien or any person who is not a citizen of the United States may own 

land in the state unless otherwise authorized by current law. Businesses that have operated 

lawfully within the United States for a minimum of 20 years shall be exempted from this 

prohibition. Additionally, the measure creates the Citizen Land Ownership Unit within the Office 

of the Attorney General. The AG's office estimates the additional staff needed would consist of 3 

attorneys, 3 investigators, and 2 support staff members.  

 

FY’24 Impact: $530,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $795,000.00 

 

Prepared by: Office of the Attorney General  


